Town of Sangerville
1 Town Hall Ave.

PO Box 188
Sangerville, ME. 04479

Culvert Policy
Revised April 28, 2015

All new driveway or entrances onto town maintained roads require a permit from the
Town of Sangerville and approved by the Road Commissioner or Selectboard.

The culverts for all new entrances shall be supplied by the applicant. Only culverts
made of materials approved by the Road Commissioner will be acceptable.

All new culverts will be installed by the property owner or a contractor at their own
expense and based on good engineering practices. All such work shall be reviewed and
approved by the Road Commissioner or Selectboard.

- New or replacement culverts shall be a minimum of 20 feet in length. The diameter of
the culverts will be approved by the Road Commissioner prior to installation. Diameter
will be based on depth available, amount of water shed in the area and should be as
large as possible.

All replacement culverts shall not be less in length or diameter than the original culvert
unless approved by the Road Commissioner. All future replacement of the culverts will
be the responsibility of the town unless the property owner wants to replace the
culverts for their convenience, then the property owner will be responsible for the cost
and reinstallation of the culvert, to be then inspected and approved by the Road
Commissioner.
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Town of Sangerville
1 Town Hall Ave.
PO Box 188
Sangerville, ME. 04479

Culvert Permit

Property Owner

Tax Map # : lot#

Road Location

Culvert Diameter Culvert Length
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Date Reviewed

Property Owner Signature

Comments:

Installztion Inspected and Approved By

Date Inspected




